
 

Public Notice Request for Proposals - 235 

Blinn – Brenham Campus and Hodde Technical Center 

Grounds Maintenance Services 

Blinn College District, a Junior College District of Washington County is receiving proposals 
for Grounds Maintenance Services for the Blinn-Brenham Campus and the Hodde Technical 
Center in Brenham, Texas. The selection of the Grounds Maintenance Service vendor will be 
in compliance with the provisions of the Texas Educational Code Section 44.031 and consist 
of the one-step process set forth in Section 2269 of the Texas Government Code. 

A Pre-proposal meeting is scheduled for August 14, 2025, at 2:30 PM. The meeting will 
be held in Conference Room M7, Maintenance and Vehicle Storage Building, 706 Blinn 
Blvd., Brenham, TX 77833. 

Proposal packets must be received by 2:00 PM C.D.T. on August 26, 2025.  

Proposal packets may be obtained from the Blinn College District Purchasing Department, by 
phone (979) 830-4118 or e mail – ross.schroeder@blinn.edu. 

Proposal packets may also be downloaded at - https://www.blinn.edu/purchasing/bids.html or 
https://blinn.ionwave.net/Login.aspx  

Blinn College District reserves the right to award proposals in a manner most advantageous to 
the College District. 

 

Ross Schroeder 
Director of Purchasing and Transportation 

 


